
 

 

Waterloo Community Unit School District No. 5 

Director of Buildings and Grounds 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Date: Jan. 27, 2025 

To: Mr. Brian Charron, Superintendent 

Waterloo School District Board of Education 

From: Mr. Will Hulett, Director of Buildings and Grounds 

Buildings and Grounds Board Report 

Zahnow  

Addition update:  

 Furniture delivery Jan 23-24  

 Project completion Jan 31 

Rogers 

Settling update: 

 Nothing new to report 

Gardner 

 Mold removal and painting in gym over Christmas break has been finished  

Jr. High 

 Bleacher project Bid opening Jan 21 

High school 

 Cooling tower project going out to bid in Feb. 

 Mold removal and painting in gym over Christmas break has been finished  

 

Buildings and Grounds Committee  

N/A 

Transportation Committee  

10 passenger Van to be delivered by the end of the month 


